
Volunteer Information for August Newsletter 

I hope that everyone has been enjoying all that summer has to offer in Windsor 

Essex.  I want to put it out there that we will need Volunteers for our Be Well Expo 

that will be happening September 30th, 2023 at Arbor Memorial.  There will be 

more specifics once we get closer to the event.  But, for now if you are available to 

help on Saturday, September 30th please let me know.  I will have the Event 

Applications available at reception for you to fill out.  Life After Fifty will be looking 

to fill a few roles during the event: 

Shuttle ambassadors – locations at both East and West Side locations 

Craft Booth – for our sales at Arbor Memorial 

Walk spotters at Arbor Memorial walking area – start time 9 am 

 

Craft Sales for Be Well Expo (September) and Devonshire Mall (November) 

We are specifically working on Fall crafts for August/September for the sale at the 

Be Well Expo.  We will have Fall/Halloween projects for our crafters to work on 

with us during craft workshops and drop ins.  You can chat with Tammy or Heather 

if you would like to spend some time on these theme craft projects.  

We will also be doing the same for our October/November craft drop ins.  We 

would like to have some Christmas projects that can be worked on.  Stay tuned for 

more information and our craft projects that you can work on! 

 

Heather Vandenham 
Volunteer Coordinator 

Life After Fifty 

635 McEwan Ave. Windsor, ON N9B 2E9 

Phone: (519) 254-1108   Ext. 132 

HVandenham@lifeafterfifty.ca 

www.lifeafterfifty.ca 
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